
Launch of the Sesqui Project – 151 Personal Views of Canada 

 

On January 29, 2017, Garfield Portch reached out to President Ingo Nessel with a proposal for a Society 

Sesquicentennial Project. The idea was met with enthusiasm and presented to the PSSC membership at the 

February meeting. With the support of those in attendance, Garfield Portch was appointed as the leader of the 

project. 

The PSSC members were given an exciting task - to select a specific year from the 150 years since Confederation 

on 1 July 1867 and create a captivating page showcasing a philatelic theme that represents that year. It was a 

challenge that sparked the creativity of 51 PSSC members, who contributed their unique pages to the project. In 

fact, some members went above and beyond, submitting multiple pages to ensure that all 150 years were covered. 

 

   

 

NOTE: Copies of the book in two formats are available. Click the Publications tab on the website. 

  



UNVEILING OF THE PROJECT AT THE GREENE FOUNDATION ON 8 JULY 2017 

 

 

Kathy Hartley who coordinated the event preparing the room 



 

  

The pages hidden behind flags and a table of related ephemera. 

 

 

President Ingo Nessel welcoming the guests. 

 



 

Longtime member Michael Madesker RDP FRPSC FRPSL being assisted in unveiling the 150 pages. 

 

 

Ingo Nessel helping with the unveiling. 



 

L to R: Bob Vogel, David Haines, Scott Tiffney, Kathy Hartley, Margaret Schulzke (seated)  

Michel Houde, Micheal Madesker 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

Barb Scott (with shoulder bag) 



 
 

Bramalea Stamp Club Members 

 

 
 

Michael Madesker and Charles Verge 

 



 
 

Joyce Feinberg, Dr. David Foot, Dr. Barry Millman 

 

 
 

Ian Roberson, philatelic Journalist, taking notes. 

 



 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 


